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Denver, CO 80203 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
December 16, 2016 
 
David King 
Kirkland Construction 
P.O. Box 580 
Rye, CO 81069 
 
RE: Flying Horse Pit; DRMS File No. M-2013-012; Receipt of Corrective Action 
 Documentation 
 
Dear Mr. King, 
 
The Division received your above referenced response in regard to Compliance Problem 1 
identified in the Division’s report of the inspection that was conducted on October 13, 2016. The 
status of the corrective action reported by Kirkland Construction in regard to this problem is as 
follows: 
 
Compliance Problem 1: The mine identification sign was not posted at the site entrance.  
This problem is considered to be resolved as a result of the submittal of a photograph showing 
the mine identification sign at the site entrance. 
 
If you have any questions, please contact me at (303) 866-3567 x8116 
 
Sincerely, 

 
 
 
 

Michael A. Cunningham 
Environmental Protection Specialist 
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